
Council has directed staff to negotiate an agreement
with Shared Tower for the construction of five mini
towers. These towers will be installed on sites owned
by the Municipality, Erie Rest Beach, Main Beach, East
Headland, Lion’s Landing Marina, and Port Stanley
Arena. The mini towers will help improve the cellular
coverage for the 5G network, providing more reliable
and efficient data transmission for customers in the
area. Council believes that this partnership with Shared
Tower will benefit the community by providing better
cellular services and increasing the overall connectivity
in the municipality.

Want to learn more? Click here for more details

Mini Tower Cellular
Project

Port Stanley
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Monday, December 12, 2022 

Council Highlights
THE MUNICIPALITY  OF CENTRAL ELGIN

Council passed a resolution to prioritize affordability by diversifying the assessment base.
The employment lands listed in Schedule K of the Municipality of Central Elgin's Official
Plan are considered highly valuable for economic development in the Province of Ontario.
The Council has instructed staff to hire MHBC Planning, Urban Design, and Landscape
Architecture to complete a zoning by-law for the employment lands, to prepare the lands
for economic development.

Diversify Assessment Base
Council Takes Action to

https://centralelgin.civicweb.net/FileStorage/6BE4782C5E7B4ECDBB425B3041114F73-35.22%20Mini%20Tower%20Cellular%20Project%20Port%20Stanley.pdf
https://centralelgin.civicweb.net/FileStorage/6BE4782C5E7B4ECDBB425B3041114F73-35.22%20Mini%20Tower%20Cellular%20Project%20Port%20Stanley.pdf
https://centralelgin.civicweb.net/Portal/MeetingInformation.aspx?Org=Cal&Id=1494
https://youtu.be/o0piUrDOpWQ
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https://www.centralelgin.org/Central-Elgin-Official-Plan-2013.pdf


Council approved the tender of
Froese Excavating Ltd. for the
construction of the Dell Drain

project. Additionally, the
tender of Van Bree Drainage
and Bulldozing Ltd. has also

been approved for the
Vandenbrink - Davis Drain
construction. Council is

confident in their abilities and
looks forward to seeing the

successful completion of both
drain projects.

DELL & DAVIS
DRAINS

Council approved the request
for Dream Home to host

another lottery in the
Municipality in partnership

with Mike Mescia of Domus
Developments. The proceeds

from the lottery will go
towards benefiting London

hospitals and the Dream
Home will be built on 52-63

Compass Trail in Port Stanley.

2023 SPRING
DREAM LOTTERY 

Council took a moment
to recognize and applaud
the dedicated service of
six municipal staff and

17 firefighters who have
spent many years serving

the Municipality.

EMPLOYEE
RECOGNITION 

The Municipality of Central Elgin gathers on land of land of the McKee Treaty that was signed by the Wyandot and by
Anishinaabe Nations, including ancestors of Chippewas of the Thames First Nation. It is also the traditional territory of

the, Haudenosaunee, Attiwonderonk (Neutral) and Mississauga Nation. These First Nations continue to provide ongoing
stewardship of the land and waters in the Municipality of Central Elgin.

Past and future meeting dates can be found on CivicWeb website.
Subscribe to our YouTube channel to watch live meetings!

Council Meetings

Council has requested more time to review the proposed 2023 Budget and therefore has cancelled
Budget discussions for December 13th, and 14th. The new date for Council's consideration will be

Tuesday, January 17th, 2023 at 10am.

2023 Budget

https://centralelgin.civicweb.net/Portal/MeetingSchedule.aspx

